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Strategically located food-grade warehouse 
just minutes from the I-5, I-10 and I-15 
freeways.  Economical distribution to all 
points north and east.  Specialists in meeting 
the needs of your grocery and mass retail 
customers.� 	 
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5:00 am to 11:00 pm  

  Weekend and extended  
  hours by customer   
  request.� � - � � , � ' � ) ) ' & � � �

12:30 - 2:00 pm

2 � , � ' & � � - � ' � & � . �
Located in Norwalk, Southern California’s 
prime warehousing district.  Just seconds 
from freeways I-5 and I-91.  All major 
southland arteries – I-405, I-105 and I-710 – 
just minutes away.  We are centrally located 
within a short drive to the ports of Los 
Angeles and Long Beach and LAX.� � � - � , ' . 
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Food and apparel products distributed to 
supermarket chains and mass retailers.3 � � � � ! � - - � - . � � � & , � . �
Kitting.  Inspection and rework.  Inventory 
control.  Online performance metric 
reporting.� ' 
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Stringent standards in safety, security and 
sanitation.  Received superior cleanliness 
rating from the American Institute of Baking 
for food storage.


